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Fall Season is a Wrap! 
We had a great fall season!  From the first to the last 
practice, we saw improvements in all our swimmers.  
Sometimes the improvements were seen in the 
confidence gained diving or turning.  And some of the 
improvements were the endurance built in your 
swimmers.  

 

Our coaches and board members look forward to 
seeing your swimmer in the spring.  Swimming in the 
spring and summer promises to be active. Be on the 
look out for spring registration information late 
February.  The spring session is a smaller 
conditioning session in preparation for our summer 
competition season.  

 

Our board is thankful for our swim family.  We wish 
you all a safe and happy Thanksgiving.  And a very 
Merry Christmas.   

 
Join us in welcoming our new Coach 

Francesco.  Coach Francesco has 

been swimming since he was 7 years 

old.  He began giving swim lessons at 

15 and brings a wealth of knowledge 

to our talented coaching staff.   

If you missed meeting him this fall, 

come meet him when we begin prac-

ticing again in the Spring.  You will 

have to pay close attention. He is en-

ergetic and often runs from deck to 

deck when training the swimmers on 

techniques.   

A battle is won by 

the side that is ab-

solutely determined 

to win.—Tolstoj Leo  

Looking for an opportunity to participate in swimming at a more competi-

tive level year around?  

  

The BBA board is helping develop a competitive swim team program.  More in-

formation with a commitment survey will be sent out to our families.  This survey 

will help us determine the program capabilities. 

 

Baytown Buccaneers will remain a recreation summer league.  The new swim 

team is an added opportunity for those interested in competing at a different 

level year round.  Your family will have the chance to participate in both or 

choose to participate in only one program.   

What do you call a reindeer 

with bad manners?  

RUDE-olph! 


